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 Objection

Comments - The size and scale of the building will influence and make an unacceptable impact on the landscape
and character in the surrounding areas. And I believe the effect to the historic features of Arundel and
the views from the South Downs National Park will be blighted and damaged forever. I also believe the
site is unnecessary and the government's drive to reduce and bring all greenhouse gas emissions to
net zero by 2050 would be much diminished. - This application is totally unsuitable industrial plant that
will affect so many people's lives in a negative way. - The surrounding road structure is not sustainable
to accommodate heavier, larger lorries which will be used when the plant is built. - The environment
and health of the surrounding community is at risk too. - This isn't an application to meet the needs of
the people it is purely one for the proposers to make financial gain.
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